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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
If the changes to DSP residence rules are implemented would the Government bring the DSP 
in line with other working age pensions and apply a two year residency waiting period to 
DSP? (Currently it is subject to a ten year waiting period in line with the Aged Pension). 
 
Answer: 
 
There are no planned changes to the 10 year residency period required to qualify for 
Disability Support Pension.  
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